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Former DOE Under Secretary for Science, Paul Dabbar, Joins 
ClearPath Advisory Board  

 
Washington, DC – Thursday, February 4, 2021 –​ ClearPath announced Paul Dabbar, former 
Department of Energy (DOE) Under Secretary for Science, has joined its Advisory Board. Paul 
Dabbar is currently Chairman and CEO of Bohr Quantum Technologies, where he is developing 
and deploying technologies for the emerging quantum internet. 
 
“Paul Dabbar has one of the sharpest minds when it comes to clean energy innovation, and it’s 
a real honor to have him join our existing team of great advisors,” said Rich Powell, Executive 
Director of ClearPath. “Throughout his tenure at DOE, he brought fresh thinking to our 
outstanding national lab system, facilitating private-sector partnership agreements and reducing 
barriers to commercializing technologies coming out of the labs.” 
 
The Honorable Paul M. Dabbar served as DOE’s fourth Under Secretary for Science, as well as 
directly managing a majority of the Department’s world-class national labs, where he led 
technology commercialization efforts. He also served as the principal advisor on fundamental 
energy research, energy technologies, science, and commercialization of technologies.  
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ABOUT CLEARPATH 
ClearPath (501(c)(3)) was established by businessman Jay Faison in 2014. ClearPath’s vision is 
that America leads in affordably powering the world with reliable clean energy. ClearPath's 
mission is to develop and advance conservative policies that accelerate clean energy 
innovation. To advance that mission, ClearPath develops cutting-edge policy and collaborates 
with academics and industry. Learn more at clearpath.org. Follow us on Twitter: @JayFaison1, 
@powellrich, @ClearPathAction 
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